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Another quiet period.   

The Affiliation Chair provided the updated list of Affiliate presidents, which is very much appreciated. 

The affiliate presidents were sent information after the Spring 2013 Board meeting.  That mailing 

resulted in just a few questions.  No complaints were received. 

One request to be removed from the mailing list was received. 

 

 

 


